
Progress towards eldercare sector agreement
 Germany 

Both the ver.di service union and the BVAP employers' organisation report making 
good progress in their negotiations on a first-ever sector agreement covering 
eldercare providers. The two sides have also confirmed that they will apply to the 
labour ministry to have the agreement extended to cover all providers in the sector 
even if they are not party to the negotiations. The next round of negotiations will 
take place on 4-5 February. In the meantime the two sides report specific progress 
on a separate agreement covering trainees that will ensure pay will eventually 
match that for trainees in the healthcare sector.
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